Dear Colleagues:

The Department of Urban and Regional Planning at the University of Colorado Denver is seeking a full-time Assistant, Associate, or
Full Professor with an intended start date of Fall 2018 or Spring 2019. We are looking for a colleague who shares our commitment
to advancing equity and justice and enhancing quality of life through research, teaching, and service that help shape policy and
support positive change in underserved communities. Preference will be given to applicants whose research and teaching address
one or more of the following areas: economic development, housing and community development, land use policy and governance,
physical planning, real estate development, planning for public health, transportation and infrastructure planning, and/or urban
design. For more information about our department, visit http://tiny.cc/MURP.

Job Posting #12873.

Please send any questions to search committee chair Jeremy Németh or any other member of the search committee, which
consists of all full time faculty in the department. We will begin reviewing applications on March 31, 2018.
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